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GUARANTEED ADMISSION
PROGRAM
The Honors College Guaranteed Admission Program provides an
opportunity for honors students to gain admission into select university
professional health sciences or graduate programs. (Visit The Honors
College website (http://www.honors.vcu.edu/) for specific program
information.) Honors students who are admitted into the Guaranteed
Admissions Program and successfully complete all requirements of the
program may enter their designated graduate or professional program
without competing via general admission at a later date.

Guaranteed Admission Program application
procedures
To be accepted into a Guaranteed Admission Program, a student
must be accepted by the university, by The Honors College and by the
admissions committee of the program the student wishes to enter. A
separate application for the Guaranteed Admission Program is required.
The admissions committee may require an interview. The application
(postmark) deadline for entering first-year students for the Guaranteed
Admission Program (all health sciences) is Nov 1 of the year prior to the
year the student is planning to enroll at VCU.

For additional information about The Honors College Guaranteed
Admission Program, see The Honors College website (http://
www.honors.vcu.edu/) or write or call Associate Dean Carrie Connolly,
Ed.D., The Honors College, Virginia Commonwealth University, Box
843010, Richmond, VA 23284-3010, (804) 828-1803, cgconnolly@vcu.edu.
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